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The NDIS is full of promise for a better future. Our experience is that it is definately better for our 
2 disabled sons and for us the parents. However there has been an understandably awkward 

interface with the online portal and a lot of the NGOs are greedy and incompetent. But we as a 
family are experiencing a much calmer life becuase our disabled sons are getting the right input 

from professional people via their NDIS plans. We would hate to return to the old days of being at 
the mercy of malicious agencies and look forward to the NDIS progressing into an amazing benefit 

for our boys in the future. 


